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The right to learn, the power to achieve
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Make sure the provider you choose
signs you up for the Canada Learning
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of noost, norisk plans.

Get the Canada Learning Bond!

This is a Government of Canada program
that provides $500 in education money
to children born on or after January 1,
2004 whose families receive the National
Child Benefit Supplement. And, the
Government will add $100 more every
year your child is eligible, up o age 15.
Your child could get up to $2,000.
G e T
can't contribute, the Government will

deposit the Canada Learning Bond in
your account.

SMartSAVER
www.smartsaver.org

« All eligible children receive at least $500

 No family contribution is required fo start
an RESP or to receive the Bond

« Ifyou do make a contribution, the
Government's Canada Education Savings
Grant will add up to 40% more

 Some RESP providers charge fees.
Visit SmartSAVER.org for our list of
no-cost, no-isk plans.

® Act now and you can get your additional
Learning Bond payments. ~ When you
apply you will receive $500 plus $100
for every year your child was eligible

What's the catch?

The Canada Learning Bond can only be

used for your child's education affer high

school or later on. Your child has up to 36

years o use it. The Canada Learning Bond

can be used for parttime or fulltime studies

at college, university or other qualifying

schools in Canada or outside the counry.

with help from Canad'e’i
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Free Online French Homework Help
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Voilà Learning is a not-for-profit organization mandated to provide programming and support for students studying in French Immersion, Grades 1-8. Partnered with school boards across the country and uniting dozens of French teachers, the team at Voilà Learning is excited to provide free online French homework help.
A French and English-speaking teacher will be available online to help children with their French homework on Monday to Thursday evenings, from 5 to 8 p.m. To learn more or connect a child: http://voilalearning.com
Free webinars on JUMP Math at a Glance 
http://www.ldao.ca/free-webinars-on-jump-math-at-a-glance/
[image: image22.emf]

Sign up for these free, 45-minute sessions with an overview of the Jump Math program: the philosophy, principles, and methods that make JUMP Math successful in the classroom for both teachers and students.

Upcoming Dates:
· September 10, 2015 at 7:30 pm EST
· September 15, 2015 at 12:00 pm EST
"Guided Discovery" is the Approach Used by JUMP Math.
JUMP Math is primarily intended to be used by teachers in the classroom. JUMP Math is a complete package of resources intended to cover the curricula for grades 1 to 8. Professional development is also offered to teachers wishing to add to their teaching credentials. 

While JUMP Math is a mainstream set of curriculum-based resources for use in schools, it is very flexible and can be used as a support in after-school tutoring by schools and community organizations, as well as by parents at home.

http://www.jumpmath.org
LDAWC is Growing!
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My name is Cheri Herman and I have just joined the LDAWC team as their new Program Coordinator. I have spent the last twelve years supporting children and their families in various capacities, so this new role is very exciting for me. My dedication to providing skills for success, advocating for the needs of families and ongoing support is my promise to the families that use our services. 

My experience working with families has mainly been through the Ontario Early Years programs and services. I have worked both in rural and urban settings so I have gained a well rounded approach to support. Planning and facilitating programs and parent education initiatives has also been an area I have worked closely with, so I am looking forward to expanding and building these skills in this new role.

Throughout my life I have watched many family members, friends and program participants struggle with various learning disabilities and the impact of limited support they encountered. Navigating the school system and support services while fighting the label and stigma have all been areas I have observed to be a real struggle. These are the primary reasons that this role was very intriguing to me as I hope to be part of the change that supports these areas.  There is so much work to be done and I am thrilled to be a part of the great vision we have moving forward for the families in Guelph and Wellington County.

I look forward to networking, advocating and learning along my new journey. Supporting and being a resource to all of our participants will be key to my work moving forward, so please don't hesitate to contact me with any concerns or questions.
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Family Conference - Save the Date

The Learning Disabillties
Association of Wellington
Gounty invites you to.
‘participate in our first
family conference.

DATE:
Saturday October 24, 2015

TIME:
9:00am ~ 4:00pm
Gpprodmtet)

This event is intended for parents and caregivers of
To be announced children with learning disabilities. The focus is providing
parents with tools and strategies to aid them in
supporting their children

WHERE:

COST:
iz ez Examples of sessions for parents could include:
« Disclosure of diagnosis
Questons egarding the « Mental health needs
event can be di .
Gt Navigating the education system
@l « Opportunity to share strategies with other parents
The session will include a key note speaker and choice
of break-out sessions lead by inspiring professional
www.ldawc.ca speakers
Ensure you save the date to attend and watch your email
Learning Disabilities for further information.
Association of
Wellington County
265, 17A 218 Siverereck
Parkway Norn " “At the end of the day, the most overwhelming
Phone: 519-837-2050 key to a child’s success is the positive
Emails info@ldawe.ca involvement of parents” - Jane D. Hull
bend Hammond
Sponsored ISR poyver Solutions St






Guelph Storm




Books About Going Back to School
www.ncld.org 





Tech Talk – Best Apps for Homework Management 
Whether they're juggling multiplication tables or calculus differentials, students of all ages can always use a little help when it comes to homework management. With multiple assignments in a variety of classes, kids are required to stay on top of worksheets, quizzes and tests.  But they aren’t the only ones who could use some organization assistance in the homework department.   Teachers with due dates for multiple classes and parents who want to check on their children’s progress could also use a little smartphone support, too.   Try these three apps created to help track of homework.   Check to see which work best for students, teachers, parents or all three.   



                    Families needed for SickKids research study 

               on the genetics of reading disabilities

SUMMARY:  Families are needed for a research study at SickKids (the Hospital for Sick Children), which is investigating the genetic basis of reading disabilities.  We require the participation of families and their child(ren), age 6 to 16 years, who struggle with reading.  Parents will receive a report describing their child’s test results, which may be helpful in educational planning.  All testing will take place at SickKids in downtown Toronto.
Abundant evidence suggests that reading disabilities run in families and that both genetic and environmental factors influence the predisposition to struggle with reading.  The aim of this study is to identify genes that may contribute to reading disabilities by examining genes that are thought to be involved in the biological basis of reading.   We will also investigate the genetics of associated skills including language, spelling, math, attention, and working memory.

Study participation involves:

· One full day of psycho-educational testing for the child and a half-day of interviews and testing with parents, all of which takes place on the same day, at SickKids.  

· We also require a small blood sample from parents and child, taken during the visit by trained experts in our Phlebotomy Department.  

· Following participation, parents will receive a detailed report describing their child’s test results, which may be helpful in the educational planning for the child.  

Results from the study may improve the understanding of which genes and underlying mechanisms are involved in reading disabilities.  The research is funded by the Canadian Institutes of Health Research.

For more information, contact the study manager, Kirsten Blokland:  




Events
October 24, 2015, 9am -4pm

Learning Disabilities Association of Wellington County, 
Family Conference
Further details to follow



September 12, 2015, 10am – 6pm 
United Way Guelph, Wellington Dufferin

Slide of Your Life

Norfolk Street, Guelph 

September 26 – 27, 2015
Learning Disabilities Association of Toronto

Toronto – 2015 CADDAC Conference

Day one of the conference will feature Margaret Foster, M.A. a learning specialist who founded The Learning Network. She is the co-author, along with Joyce Cooper-Kahn, of Boosting Executive Skills in the Classroom and will be presenting on teaching Executive Functioning skills to children with ADHD in the classroom and home setting with breakout sessions in the afternoon.

In addition Saturday will feature Susan Pinsky, author of Organizing Solutions for People with ADHD and The Fast and Furious Five Step Organizing Solution as well as Rhonda Martinussen, Assistant professor in the Institute of
Child Study in the Department of Human Development and Applied Psychology at OISE.

Day two of our conference will feature Dr. Mark Bertin, author of The family ADHD Solution and Mindful Parenting for ADHD.

Dr Bertin will be presenting on the science behind ADHD, parenting and family solutions as well as mindfulness. Also presenting on Sunday will be David Giwerc, a Master Certified ADHD Coach and the Founder and President of the ADD Coach Academy. Giwerc will be presenting on Strength-Based ADHD Coaching: Why and How it Successfully Works for Adults with ADHD.

Where: 6 Garamond Court Toronto, ON M3C 1Z5

To register please visit this link
Watch your email for additional events as they become available
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Learning Disabilities Awareness Month is a time where people pay particular attention to children and adults with learning disabilities. During this month teach one person something new about learning disabilities. You could, for example, introduce them to our newsletter or share an interesting article from a Learning Disabilities website.   





Our article from LDAO is a free resource for help with French homework.  We also have an article on good homework habits which are important for all children but especially critical for children with a learning disability. We have included a link to a free resource for parents with some great tips on how to be an advocate for your child.





There is a detailed description of the IPRC and IEP process to help any new families starting that process and a refresher to others.





Our board of directors is made up of an amazing group of volunteers.   We are always looking for interested people to join our board and help contribute to making a difference.   If you are interested it is best to contact us by email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@ldawc.ca" �info@ldawc.ca�.





Wishing everyone a successful return to school!  Susan Newcombe� 
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October is Learning Disabilities Awareness Month





Welcome








September 2015��Mailing Address:�233 17A—218 Silvercreek Parkway N.,�Guelph, Ont. N1H 8E8


E-mail: info@ldawc.ca 





Phone: 519-837-2050


�We’re on the Web!


See us at:


www.ldawc.ca


The Learning Disabilities Association of Wellington County does not endorse, recommend, or make representations with respect to the research, services, programs, medications, products, or treatments referenced in this newsletter.  The material provided in this newsletter is designed for educational and informational purposes only.
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It is hard to believe that the summer is already over!  Back to school time is here and with it, the return of regular routines, bedtimes and homework time. For us here at LDAWC, it is also a time of great change!  We have held our AGM and I have moved into the role of President. I want to personally thank Sharon Dills for all her hard work and am very glad she has stayed with our Board for this coming year.  With the generosity of United Way Guelph Wellington Dufferin, we have gone through a fantastic strategic focus facilitated by Dr. Rebecca Sutherns, We have come through that with a solid plan for the next few years, and again, thanks to United Way, have hired a Program Coordinator, Cheri Herdman, to help us implement this vision. Check out more information on Cheri further on in this newsletter. 





 This issue of the newsletter has been crammed full of back to school resources.   





We have included a link to a free resource for parents with some great tips on how to be an advocate for your child.





We are all aware of the “brain drain” that kids can suffer from during the summer so we have included some tips to get back into the “learning groove”.
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What is 211?


211 is the source Canadians trust when seeking information and services to deal with life's challenges. 211's award-winning telephone helpline (2-1-1) and website provide a gateway to community, social, non-clinical health and related government services. 211 helps to navigate the complex network of human services quickly and easily, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, in over 100 languages.


211 connects people to the right information and services, strengthens Canada's health and human services, and helps Canadians to become more engaged with their communities.


When you don't know where to turn, turn to 211.








8 Sentence Starts to Use When Talking to Teachers


https://www.understood.org/en/school-learning/partnering-with-childs-school/working-with-childs-teacher/8-sentence-starters-to-use-when-talking-to-teachers#slide-8


Sometimes it’s not what you say but how you say it. If you want to effectively communicate with your child’s teacher, try these sentence starters.


“I’m concerned about my child’s...”  


Saying “I’m concerned about my child’s progress in math” is a lot less confrontational than saying, “You need to do more to help my son with math.” Using “I” statements instead of “you” statements can let the teacher know that you want to work together as partners and that you’re not playing the blame game.


“Help me understand...”


Even in moments when you disagree with a teacher, saying “Help me understand” is a constructive way to move a conversation forward. It also makes it clear that you’re listening and engaged.


“What was the goal of this assignment?”  


It’s important to make sure you and the teacher are working toward the same goals. Clarifying those goals is key. It’s also important to emphasize that you share those goals. A good follow-up to this question would be to ask, “Do you have any suggestions for other activities my child could do to work on those skills?”


“Have you considered...”  


This is a polite way to share information the teacher might not know. It’s also a good way to ask questions without making the teacher feel defensive.


“I’ve noticed...”  


This phrase allows you to share information and respectfully acknowledge that parents and teachers often see children from different perspectives. For example, you could say, “I’ve noticed my child can retell a story with more detail after she reads it aloud. Are there opportunities for reading aloud during classroom reading instruction?”


“It seems as if she has a harder time doing __ when __.” 


Seems and appears are useful words when trying to reach a shared understanding about a child’s strengths and needs. These words allow you to present your take on the situation without making a harmful or incorrect assumption. For example, you could say, “It seems as if my child has a harder time showing what she knows when the worksheets mix operations” or “She appears to not complete homework when the assignments involve multi-part directions.”


“Her IEP provides her with __. How does that look in the classroom?” This is a good way to ask about � HYPERLINK "javascript:void(0);" \o "" �accommodations� without accusing the teacher of failing to provide them. Remember the goal is to work together. Avoid making assumptions that could damage your relationship.


“How can I help?” Teachers have a classroom full of students. These four words let the teacher know you’re willing to play a role in your child’s education rather than just leaving it up to her.











Tickets are $17.50 each.





Help support LDAWC!


By purchasing tickets to these Storm games we are able to run our 50/50 draw.  This is a significant fundraiser for us every year so help us be able to participate.  





Game dates are as follows:


Dec 6, 2015 2:00pm vs. London


Jan 13, 2016 7:00pm vs. London


Jan 17, 2016 2:00pm vs. Peterborough   





To order tickets email info@ldawc.ca or call (519)837-2050











Six Ways to Get Your Child Back Into The Learning Groove  – � HYPERLINK "http://www.ncld.org" �www.ncld.org�





Perhaps you’re familiar with these common symptoms of Back-to-School.  It is: rolling eyes, groans, moans, an inability to wake up in the morning—it affects children of all ages! But before you diagnose your child with this seasonal malady, take a moment to reflect on what getting “back into the swing of things” might mean for a student who struggles to learn. Many children dread going back to school for any number of reasons—but for those with learning disabilities (LD), this transition can be particularly daunting. ��For those with an LD—such as dyslexia, dyscalculia, or dysgraphia—going back to school might be a return to the constant reminder that they are “different” from their peers. When school starts, not only must children with LD switch their brains from “relax mode” to “learn mode”, they must meet the challenge of gradually more complicated assignments, getting comfortable with new teachers and classroom environments, and they have to again work harder to complete tasks that their classmates appear to do with ease.��Here are a few ways you can make the transition back to school manageable and enjoyable for your child.





Reestablish bedtime routines a few weeks before school starts


Many families allow their children to stay up later and wake up according to their bodies’ natural sleep/wake cycle during the summer. Suddenly waking up three hours earlier than his or her body is used to can be quite the jolt for anyone! 


For students in elementary school: To ease this transition, start moving up bedtime in five- to ten-minute increments and wake your child up five- to ten- minutes earlier each day. This subtle time adjustment may decrease your child’s resistance to the new sleep/wake schedule. Keep doing this daily until you return to the bedtime regimen that works best for your child during the school year.


For students in middle school or high school: Allow them to change their own schedules as they see fit, reminding them of how hard it will be to wake up on their first day if they don’t adjust to the new schedule gradually.





Work with your child to prepare a homework schedule and location in advance.


Not only will this ease the tension accompanying those first homework assignments on new, “scary” material, but it can also help with the development of organizational skills and good study habits.





With your child, collect and organize the necessary supplies.


In order to complete school work gather together such items as paper, markers, paper clips, a stapler, a dictionary, pens and pencils. Plastic sweater bins or small baskets are excellent for keeping materials organized and accessible. Let your child decorate the bin with markers and other materials to allow his or her individuality to shine!


For older children, work together using back-to-school catalogues to set up a budget for school supplies. Then, give your child the amount of money that you decide upon and let him or her do the shopping, keeping in mind the budget and adjustments they may have to make when shopping.





Review basic academic material to get your child refocused on learning.


If you haven’t been doing so already, take some time to do some fun, educational activities that help your child practice math, science, history and social studies.  Keep activities short and motivating to prevent stress. Reviewing familiar concepts is a good way to start. Often you can find skill review workbooks for all ages at your local bookstore.





Build excitement about the first week of school!


Emphasize the positive—spend time together organizing school clothes and planning special meals or activities for the first days of school.  Make “welcome back to school” cards for your child’s teachers and friends! Or, for your high school-aged student, practice writing a letter to your child’s teacher explaining his or her accommodations and limitations. This will not only help establish a relationship, but will be helpful for helping your child prepare for college, when he or she must make these connections on his own.





Read books together about going back to school. – see page 7 for some good titles


   





� EMBED AcroExch.Document.11  ���





For children pre-k through kindergarten


Wemberly Worried by Kevin Henkes


The Kissing Hand by Audrey Penn


Chrysanthemum by Kevin Henkes


Will I Have a Friend? by Miriam Cohen


Look Out Kindergarten, Here I Come by Nancy Carlson


What Will Mommy do when I'm at School? by Dolores Johnson








For children in elementary school


Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing by Judy Blume


Judy Moody: Was In a Mood. Not a Good Mood. A Bad Mood by Megan McDonald


How to Be Cool in the Third Grade by Betsy Duffey


The Teacher from the Black Lagoon by Mike Thaler








For those transitioning to high school


Ultimate High School Survival Guide (Peterson's Ultimate Guides) by Peterson's


101 Ways to Adjust to High School by Randy Howe


High School Bound: The Ultimate Guide for High School Success and Survival by Martin J. Spethman and Chuck Klein








For those entering or continuing through middle school


Middle School: The Real Deal: From Cafeteria Food to Combination Locks by Juliana Farrell and Beth Mayall


A Smart Girl's Guide to Starting Middle School: Everything You Need to Know About Juggling More Homework, More Teachers, and More Friends by Julie Williams


Help! I'm in Middle School... How Will I Survive? by Merry L. Gumm


Middle School: How to Deal by Nuts and Bolts Girls and Yuki Hatori












































myHomework


Price: Free


Ideal for: Students


Great for college as well as high schoolers and younger students, myHomework allows you to prioritize homework assignments as well as track them on a user-friendly calendar. The simple interface lets you differentiate whether an assignment is a paper, test or just regular homework and color-code assignments as into upcoming or even late categories. And because each school operates on a different schedule, myHomework allows you to set up block scheduling for your classes. While the app itself is free, the ability to sync between your iPhone and the website on any computer as well as to receive assignment reminders costs $1.99 per year.








iStudiez Pro


Price: $2.99


Ideal for: Students, teachers, parents


Sporting a colorful and user-friendly design, iStudiez Pro allows you to organize complicated schedules, prioritize homework, receive push notifications before assignments are due and even track your grade point average. Helpful features allow students to input rotating or block schedules and even account for holiday weeks. You can also add your instructor's e-mail, phone number and office hours. Homework can be prioritized based on due date or even class. Perhaps the best part is that you can send all of your data to your e-mail address by pushing a single button.


Educators will find this app handy for organizing classes and assignments. With the ability to input grades, you can keep track of how well students are doing in class.


Parents can keep track of kids' assignments with this well-organized app. Since assignments are broken down by classes, parents can check in to see if homework is done or if the kids need additional guidance.








Evernote


Price: Free ($5 a month for premium service)


Ideal for: Students, teachers, parents


Whether you're taking notes in history or English, you can keep everything in one place with Evernote. This free app lets students of all ages access clippings, URLs, and notes from an Evernote hub, which is accessible via iPhone or from a laptop or desktop computer. You can also collaborate with fellow students by sharing notes via the app. And instead of your jumbled mess of notes, Evernote allows you to organize via a clear notebook sorting system.  Teachers can access lesson plans and class notes through Evernote. They, too, can collaborate with other teachers by sharing documents for class. Parents are able to look over their children's homework on the go. Kids can share papers or other work with Mom or Dad, and they can read it over an iPhone or computer.  Evernote also offers a premium service for $5 a month or $45 a year that allows you to upload more data, collaborate with others, and work offline. But don't be scared off by the subscription fee — you can get a lot done using the standard service.








Post-Secondary Education





Most universities and colleges have a Student Success Centre that can be a very useful tool to help with many avenues of your education.   There is career counseling, academic planning, tutoring, orientation and many other supports.   For a student with a learning disability this Centre can be a partner in the quest for self-advocacy – these centres exist to help students succeed!





Google your schools to see what programs are available to help!





Learning Disabilities Association of Ontario





Membership Form








Name:_______________________ _Address:  _______________________________


City:  ________________________  Province:   _____________________________


Postal Code:  _____________Tel: (H) _______________ (W) __________________


Email:  __________________________________   





Annual Dues: Family/individual $50; Student $20; Professional $75





I am interested in making a donation:  ______________ 





and/or volunteering:____________________








Membership Advantages:


•	Awareness and advocacy efforts on behalf of those with learning disabilities or ADHD at the        


           local, provincial and national level, 


•	subscription to local and provincial newsletters, 


•	information on learning disabilities and ADHD


•	use of local resources and support services.�


Please mail this form and cheque to: Learning Disabilities Association of Ontario


365 Evans Avenue, Suite 202, Toronto, ON M8Z 1K2


Tel: (416) 929-4311Toll free in Ontario only: 1-877-238-5322


Fax: (416) 929-3905
































Everybody is a genius. But, if you judge a fish by its ability to climb a tree, it will spend its whole life believing that it is stupid. ~Albert Einstein.








Generously funded by
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_1501936540.pdf
Are you parenting a child
diagnosed with ADHD?

We are starting a new project that
examines the street crossing practices of
children diagnosed with attention deficit

hyperactivity disorder (ADHD) using a fun
and innovative virtual reality simulator!

-
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For more information about our research visit: http://cdru.psychology.uoguelph.ca/
OR contact Professor Barbara Morrongiello at bmorrong@uoguelph.ca







